
Lexus ‘Don’t Buy’ Warning Is Lifted

Written On May 8, 2010 By Bob Kraft

In a bit of good news for Toyota, finally, Consumer Reports magazine 

has dropped the “Don’t Buy” warning from the 2010 Lexus GX460 

SUV. This follows a dealer update to the software controlling the 

vehicle’s electronic stability control system.

Toyota had stopped sales of the GX460 after the “Don’t Buy” warning 

was issued last month. The warning was due to concerns about 

vehicle rollover in high-speed turns.
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